IBRO International Workshop 2010

Pécs, Hungary

January 21−23, 2010

The IBRO International Workshop 2010 is aimed to bring together neuroscientists from Central-Europe and other countries to present and discuss some of the most exciting new developments in various fields of neuroscience from basic theoretical to applied clinical research. The workshop will be hosted by the Institute of Physiology of the Medical School, University of Pécs, Hungary. As president and general secretary of the Organizing and Program Committee it is our pleasure to invite you and your colleagues to this traditionally very popular and lively meeting.

The scientific program boasts 4 world-renowned plenary lecturers and 6 specialist symposia with talks given by an international faculty of speakers. The meeting is open for poster contributions from all areas of neuroscience.

In addition, there will be a Festschrift symposium in the honor of the 60th Birthday of Professors György Buzsáki and Péter Somogyi on the day preceding the Workshop.

For further details of the program and to register to the workshop please visit www.ibro2010.hu.
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